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Dear Scrutiny Committee,

I thank you for the opportunity to write a letter in a last chance to opposed the Territory
Coordinator Bill put to Parliament by the CLP. I am greatly opposed to this bill - this
process has been undemocratic and I do not believe that this position is necessary. This
legislation could put all that we love in the Territory at risk, our waterways and rivers to
our National parks, nothing will be sacred any longer. The need to put profit over beauty
and environment is a sad and horrid testament of this political climate that we are living in
- I wish to use these waterways and parks for the next 60 years with my children. It is a
threat to the Northern Territory interests to go ahead with this - we continue to follow the
interests of big mining with no real evidence that it ever actually provides us territorians
with any real jobs, taxes or money. 

Once again I oppose this.

Thank you again for this chance to write to you.

Jarom Leone 
 




